
 

Board of Public Utilities 
 

 
Regular Meeting Agenda 
 
Tuesday, May 29, 2012 
4:00 p.m., DPW Conference Room, 1199 8th Avenue 
 

                                        City of South Haven 
 
 

 
 

Due to a lack of business, the previously scheduled  
May 29, 2012  

Meeting of the Board of Public Utilities 
has been canceled. 

 
 

 
RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 
 
Roger Huff 
Public Works Director 
 
 

South Haven City Hall is Barrier-free and the City of South Haven will provide the necessary reasonable auxiliary aids 
and services for persons with disabilities, such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed 
materials being considered at the meeting to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon seven (7) days notice to 
the South Haven City Clerk. Individuals with disabilities requiring services should contact the City Clerk by writing or 
calling South Haven City Hall at (269) 637-0750. 
 


	Tuesday, May 29, 2012

